Betty Miller

From: Tim Perrigot [tperrigot@sd331 .k12.id.us]
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2008 2:56 PM
To: Betty Miller; Dr, Scott Rogers; Dan Rogers

Dear Trustees: *

The Minico foothall team is requesting permission to use our football equipment for summer camp. We p'Ian on attending
ISU June 23-26.

Go Spartans,

Tim Perrigot



